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Spring Events 
 

28th February 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

This half term the PTA are pleased to be able to invite you to our very successful Chocolate 
Bingo Night. We are also arranging a Rainbow Hamper Raffle and are asking for 

prizes in exchange for a non-school uniform day for the children. This letter explains all you 
need to know to take part and to help us raise money to enhance the children’s time in school.  

 

Dress Down Day – Friday 22nd March   

On this day the children can wear non-uniform in exchange for a prize for the Rainbow Raffle.  
We will be putting together a prize hamper from each year group. Please send in something 
suitable for a hamper to match your child's class colour.  

EYFS  Red   Year 4   Blue 

Year 1  Orange   Year 5  Purple 

Year 2  Yellow   Year 6  Yellow 

Year 3  Green   

 
 

Rainbow Raffle Tickets   

Your book of raffle tickets is enclosed.  To enter the raffle each ticket is £1. Please ensure that 
you complete all the details on your ticket stubs and return with your money in an envelope. 
Please don’t feel the need to buy all 5, but we ask that you do return any unused tickets. 
Additional tickets can be obtained from school reception or by emailing the PTA team. 
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Chocolate Bingo – Tuesday 26th March  

Arrive 5pm - First Game 5.30pm   

We are so excited about this year’s Chocolate Bingo.  We will be introducing extra fun with 
our new Star Rounds and Bonus Mini Games! It is always a popular event and tickets are 
limited due to the size of the hall. If your family would like to attend please act fast as tickets 
will sell out quickly. 

 
We recommend that this event is best suited to older children and adults but everyone is 
welcome. To obtain tickets please send in the completed form below, along with one 
chocolate treat per person attending. These will be prizes available to win on the night so 
please make them something you would be pleased to receive as a game winner!   

 

Books of 6 Bingo Cards will be for sale on the night priced at £1 per book or 6 books for £5. 
Drinks and snacks will also be available before the first bingo game and during the interval. 
Tickets will be sent home in your child’s book bag. Please remember to bring your tickets with 
you on the night. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.   

The PTA Team   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Bingo Tickets   

Child’s Name 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Class Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Number of Chocolate Bingo tickets required:    Adults    Children  

 

(Please ensure you send a Chocolate treat per person attending along with this slip, so 2 Adults & 2 
Children = 4 Chocolate donations. We can’t give out tickets until all donations have been received, 
thank you)  

  


